15 November 2017,

Dear Parents/ Carers,

On Friday 17 November, it is Children In Need Day, and we are expecting a
special visitor to the school.

Pudsey and BBC Radio Merseyside will be visiting from 8.30am.

If it is a dry day, you may wish to bring your child to school a little earlier, to
meet Pudsey on the playground.

Staff will also be on the playground with collection buckets if you wish to make
a donation.

If you are unable to arrive early, you will be able to tune into Radio Merseyside,
95.8MHz, and listen to Tony Snell and our choir performing for the broadcast.

Unfortunately, on this occasion, parents will be unable to use our car park.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. N Verdin
Head Teacher.



